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 I believe that there requires a more industry specific approach to ACL's pertaining to the purchase of Recreational Vehicles such as caravans. There is historic evidence of an industry growing at an exponential rate valued at several Billion dollars. At the present time any unskilled person may set up business as a caravan manufacturer. There are many claims lodged with Fair Trading and Tribunals where the representatives of which do not apply the current consumer law fairly without fear or favour - litigants are advised that legal matters will not be decided by Tribunals - yet this is why the litigants apply to them. Many claimants (including myself) believe they were bullied into accepting worthless promises of fixes and repairs to vehicles with major safety defects not fit for disclosed purposes. The ACL is clear on these points in that the consumer should be offered a choice of repair or refund for major faults. In the case of my caravan; It was inspected by RTA Inspector and found to be dangerous and not permitted to be on road. Yet I was told by Tribunal chair that he would not consider my case for a refund/replacement. 

